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Tribal Historic Preservation Officers,

The purpose of this e-mail is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) staff has published on the NRC’s public website, information related to its draft
cultural resource sections regarding Cameco Resources’ proposed license renewal for the
Smith Ranch-Highland Uranium Project per Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act.

The information can be found at: https://www.nrc.gov/materials/uranium-recovery/license-
apps/smith-ranch/section106-smith-ranch.html.  As stated on the website, the NRC staff is
soliciting comments on the document that is accessible by the link provided on the web
page.  The NRC staff will accept comments until Friday, September 7, 2018.  Please submit
your comments by email to James.Park@nrc.gov.

Thank you,

James Park, Project Manager
NMSS/FCSE/ERB
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-6954


